
Dilly & Carlo joins hands with the
Field  Ornithology  Group  of  Sri
Lanka

Dilly & Carlo, joined hands with one of Sri Lanka’s foremost nature organisations
FOGSL,  headed by  the  well-known bird  specialist  Prof.  Sarath  Kotagama,  to
create  awareness  about  the  environment  under  the  title  ‘Committed  for
Conservation’.

Dilly & Carlo is a part of the awareness programme, the Annual Migrant Watch
organised by FOGSL in an attempt to introduce bird watching to beginners and to
send out  the message of  conservation.  The proprietor  of  the boutique Dilani
Wijeysekera says, “I felt the need to do our little bit to bring such beauty closer to
the people we interact with and we are extremely happy to partner with FOGSL in
this wonderful  venture ‘Committed for Conservation.” Dilly  and Carlo will  be
celebrating  their  association  with  FOGSL by  introducing a  range of  T-Shirts
featuring endemic birds and a T-Shirt dedicated for the cause. A percentage of
the  sale  of  these  products  will  be  handed  over  to  FOGSL  for  conservation
programmes around the country. The boutique has a dedicated jungle themed
range of products to be displayed in the very near future.
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